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God Bless and f\/\,en‘té Christmas,

Mrs Connell

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Bridget Kerrigan



http://www.englishmartyrswakefield.org.uk/

Chair of the Trust: Mr Charles Glllott
Chief Executive Officer: Mrs Lesley Fitton
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Date: 16.12.20

Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Covid-19 reporting over the Christmas holiday & actions to take if your child is
travelling abroad during this period.

I hope that this letter finds you and your family all safe and well.

Further to my letter of 8" December following the guidance issued by the Department
for Education on the end of term planning, school leaders will continue to operate
contact tracing arrangements for the agreed 6-day window after the final day of teaching
in school, to help the national effort to limit the spread of coronavirus.

If your child shows any Covid-19 symptoms within 48 hours of finishing school on
Thursday 17*" December, then you must inform the school using the emergency contact
details as provided and ensure that your child is tested. The results of the test must be
communicated to the school.

Your prompt communication will afford us the time to work with the Department for
Education and Public Health England to assess whether other pupils or staff members
must be advised to self-isolate, to reduce the spread of the virus in line with current
government guidance.

If you are travelling abroad over the festive period, we request that your child’s return to
school in January is not impacted by the current travel restrictions and you allow
sufficient time on returning to the UK to complete the current 10 day quarantine period
or to access the Test to Release Scheme.

Thank you for your continued support of our school communities. Wishing you all a
joyous Christmas with your families and friends, and best wishes for a peaceful 2021.

Yours sincerely,

h - Satton

Lesley Fitton
CEO

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Bridget Kerrigan




We recommend all schools ensure staf), parents and carers are aware of the Jollowing

Where a pupil or staff member tests positive Jor coronavirus (COVID-19), having
denveloped symploms more than 48 hours since being in school, the school should not be
contacted. Parents and carers should Jollow- contact tracing instructions provided by NHS
Test and Trace.
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the first day of the new- ferm.

As all schools in the Trust are closing on Thwsdag/?hDuembar(asouﬂuwdinﬂw
letter you received this meek from our Trust CEO, Mrs Lesley Fitton) I mill be able to
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December to 237 December. Please contact me only if you have to report a positive test

office0.ems.bkcat.couk ~ 07415 249238

If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Bridget Kerrigan



mailto:office@ems.bkcat.co.uk

Carols at Home

Carols at Home (our Diocesan Virtual Carol Service) will be led by Bishop Marcus, the
choirs of Leeds Cathedral, Youth Choirs of the Diocese and Schools Singing Programme. Y.ou
may recall that our wvisiting Music Teacher, Miss Charlotte Kitson, recorded children in each
Trust school singing ‘O Little Town of Bethlehem' a few~ meeks back to put together as a
wvirtual chotr - hear the results herel

Curl up with a cuppa and a mince pie Jor the premiere on Sunday 20th December at 3pm
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A message Jlrom Mrs Stewart...
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Bridget Kerrigan



http://www.schoolssingingprogramme.org.uk/
http://www.leedscathedrallive.org.uk/

A message !Drmn Mr Bernard Martin...
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wxcited Christmas?
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If you have any safeguarding concerns, please contact ~
Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Tina Connell
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Officer: Mrs Bridget Kerrigan



http://catholicchurchwakefield.co.uk/post/christmas-eve-and-christmas-morning-massesimportant-information
http://catholicchurchwakefield.co.uk/post/christmas-eve-and-christmas-morning-massesimportant-information
https://wakefield.mumbler.co.uk/school-holidays/christmas-holidays/

